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Christian Artist to Perform at Benedictine
(KAIR) -- National Christian recording artist Matt Maher will be on the campus of Benedictine
College to perform a Praise and Worship concert in September. 

The concert is scheduled for Friday, September 14, 2012, at 7:30 p.m., in the Ralph Nolan
Gymnasium.

The event is part of the Trust One Greater program sponsored by the Archdiocese of Kansas City in
Kansas and includes adoration with Archbishop Joseph Naumann. 

Tickets are available through the Archdiocesan website at www.archkck.org/trustonegreater or at
the door.
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